
 
 
 
“CELEBRATION OF MUSIC”​ THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS! We ​are grateful 

for ​you and your contribution,​ the very root of our strong school 

community! “Well done”!  

It is a privilege to be among you. 
 
Thank you Trustee Brown for celebrating with us and supporting our school and 
parent engagement! 
 
What is a School Council?​ “School Councils play a vital role in the education 
system in Ontario. ​They provide a forum through which parents and other members 
of the school community can contribute to i​mproving student achievement and 
school performance”​ (Ministry of Education, ON). 
  
What do we do?​ We volunteer, advise, fundraise, share skills and resources, 
encourage and build our community while focusing on the best interest of all 
students.  
 
Types of membership: 
  
General Parent Members ​ are​ ​ all school parents.​ You are welcome to attend 
meetings, share your ideas and participate in discussions and on the committees. 
General parent members provide input and feedback to the Council but will not be 
able to vote officially.  If you can not attend the meetings, please consider 
volunteering. Volunteers make a world of difference! Here are some ways you can 
help: field trips supervision, pizza lunches, council organized activities and events, 
information and resource sharing. 
  



Members at Large​ ​ are parent members who attend meetings, share their ideas and 
discussions, and have voting rights. This year 2019/20 we have acclaimed 22 
members. 
  
For feedback, comments and suggestions please contact 
Georgia.Nitescu@tdsb​.on.ca or ​Fei.Yuan@tdsb.on.ca 
 
CWSA School Council members at large wish you all a very happy, 
healthy and prosperous New 2020 Year! 
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